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Amy,
 
Can I get an update on this site, please?  I am showing that the delineation plan was due to NMOCD
on March 21, 2017.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Amber Groves
Remediation Specialist
Field Operations Division
(575)392-3697
(575)263-3209 cell
New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM  88240
 
………………………………
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail transmission, including all documents, files, or previous e-mail
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delete the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any manner.  Thank you.
 
 
 

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD [mailto:Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 3:15 PM
To: Ruth, Amy C. <ACRuth@BassPet.Com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Initial C-141 Los Medanos 36 23 30 St Battery 1-22-17
 
RE: BopCo * Los Medanos 36-23-30 State Battery * 30-015-40371 * 2RP-4114
 
Amy,
 
I have included a scanned copy of the signed Initial C-141 Remediation Permit along with an
attached Conditions of Approval. The OCD tracking number for this event is 2RP-4114.
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Thank you,
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 
 
 

From: Ruth, Amy C. [mailto:ACRuth@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2017 2:56 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Amber Groves (agroves@slo.state.nm.us) <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: Initial C-141 Los Medanos 36 23 30 St Battery 1-22-17
 
Please find the initial form C-141 for the spill that occurred on our Los Medanos State Battery
recently.  As stated, we have excavated the source for repair and have hauled those saturated soils
to disposal.  We will continue with a work plan.  Thank you and please call with any
questions/concerns.
 

 

Amy C. Ruth

BOPCO, L.P.
EH&S Department
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM  88220
O: (575)689-3380
C: (432)661-0571
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